Scenario Setup Files extension

Scenario setup files. . . . some like ‘em, some hate ‘em.

For those that like ‘em, rather than download files individually from VASL.info, you can now
download an extension that contains all of the current setup files available on VASL.info plus others
for a total of about 400 scenarios.

Get the extension from VASL.info/extensions. Add it to your extensions directory and start VASL. It’s
that easy.

Notes:

1.

The Select Scenario Setup option will replace the Start New Game function in both the
Wizard and the File menu. To regain access to Start New Game, remove the Scenario Setup
Files extension.

Users will likely want to add the extension, select one or a number of files to open and then
save them to their device, and then remove the extension.

When accessed from the File menu, the Scenario Setup Files are arrayed in organized
folders. This is the recommended approach. When accessed from the Wizard they are
display as one big list with no discernible organization.

To access the File menu option at startup, unselect the “Ask Wizard questions at startup”
checkbox on the Wizard and click Cancel.

When you save a game that was started using a Scenario Setup file from the extension, the
game is saved outside of the extension just as any other saved game.

Each time a new VASL version is released, a new version of the Scenario Setup Files
extension will be issued with each setup updated to the new VASL version. The name of
each version of the extension will include the VASL version it was built for.

When opening a file from the Scenario Setup Files extension, users will get a message in the
Chat window saying that the file was built using another version of the extension and users
should switch to that version. Ignore this message.

If anybody would like to contribute additional setup files to be included in the file, please send them

to me.

If anybody finds errors in a specific setup file, make a contribution to the community: fix the file and
send it to dougerimmer@gmail.com and the corrected version will be included in the next version of
the extension.
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